
Fellow Brother Knights, Vivat Jesus 

 

Council Officers             
 

Chaplain: Fr. Peter Eke 

 

Grand Knight: Butch Leonard                

  

Deputy GK: Craig Horning                      

  

Chancellor: Thomas McMahon                  

  

Financial Sec: Roger Bendel                      

  

Treasurer: Don Libby                                

  

Recording Sec.: Barry Fitzpatrick 

  

Advocate: Phil Bandish                                 
  

Warden:    Dennis Farmer                             

  

Trustee: Pat Kennedy                                                                                                          

  

Trustee:  Roger Rivard                                

  

Trustee:  Marty Osantowski                     

   

Inside: Guard: Dave Tesmer                         

  

Outside: Guard Buddy Hanel                                                

  

District Deputy: Ron Horrocks                      

                                                 ,                       

Field Agent: Art Mucciante                             

  
   

 

Upcoming Events            

    Fish Fry’s 

March 14 ,21 ,28,  

April 4,11,18, 2014  
 

 

March   Birthday’s 
 

Roger Bendle  25 

Ted   Elick       18 

Harold  Goodhue  13                                   
Marty Osantowski  30 

Bob Stein                 27 

Randy Wilk              22 

Bryne Wohlfeil         8 
 

                                              

          

 

Message from the Grand Knight: 

Congratulations to March Knight of the Month, Denny Bauer . 

He has been a Knight for about 22 years. He is a Past Grand 

Knight. He works at the fish fry’s and Sunday breakfasts. We are 

proud to have him in our council. 

There were 16 members present at the March meeting! 

The blood drive is March 4, 2014 at the VFW.  We had 11 workers 

at the blood drive 

We are having a raffle again this fish fry. 1st place will be a 50” 

TV, 2nd place is a $150.00 gift basket from Sally’s Hairstyling, 3rd 

prize is a $100.00, with many more prizes to be had. 

Roger Bendel won the 40/40/20, Which he donated back. The In-

centive drawing was also won by Roger Bendel. 

Brother  Knights, talk to your wives about maybe providing a   

dessert for an upcoming fish fry. They are going on until April 18, 

2014  

Good of the order 
Please Keep Them in our prayers  

Frank Defina , Tom Ellenberger, Joe Lafave, Bill Breed  Mike Butler,  

Lillian Bandish,  Mary Lemmon,  Evelyn and Abel Canales,                                              

Walt and Maryann Szymoniak, Theresa Czjaika, Barb Ellenberger,  

Pat Karaszewski,Duane Viznia Family, Deb Bandish, Mary Diller, Ted Elick, 

Jack and Dave Kolasa Tori Horrocks, Marsha Tovar, Lynn Osantowski 

Ernie Riley, Carol Fidler, Lee Hill, Mary Brall, A. Wilk 
 

Also keep in our prayers all of the Dedicated men and women in the armed  

forces both at home and abroad and for the Brother Knights in our council who 

need our prayers. 

God Bless, 

Bernard Leonard 

March Newsletter 


